
May 19, 2022
Dear E-Cubed Families,

Hello! I am very happy to be joining the faculty as the new Assistant Principal at E-Cubed Academy. I would
like to take a moment to introduce myself as we begin a positive journey forward together. I look forward to
being a team with you to support your child throughout high school.

My core values revolve around relationships, community, and ensuring that all learners have access to
education that will support them in becoming adults with purpose in the real world.

I attended Rhode Island college in Providence where I earned my degree in Elementary and Middle School
education. I spent eight years collaborating with military families to support children who were struggling in
school. I was able to be part of changing post-secondary legislation for veterans here in RI to ensure equitable
access to college. In addition to this work, I ran summer school programs in writing and study skills at Rocky
Hill and Wheeler.

In 2016 I joined the Met High School in Providence as a teacher. I earned my Secondary Ed certification and
participated in RWU’s ESL program. I developed a positive reputation for working with students who were
struggling to graduate or who needed support. I had substantial leadership responsibility not only with
supporting positive student behavior, but also logistics and community outreach at my campus.

This past year I became the MLL Coordinator and worked across multiple Met buildings. I ran our Biliteracy
program, MLL PD, made our CTE courses more MLL friendly, and streamlined our MLL/SpEd process. While
at the Met I have worked on literacy committees, PST (MTSS) teams, facilitated Strategic Planning for
Internships, and have experience doing data analysis of our underperforming subgroups.

I look forward to meeting you so we can begin our journey in a positive way.  I am excited to talk with each of
you at our Art and Culture Night on May 31st from 4-6pm.

With sincere gratitude,

Kerri L. Matheson
Assistant Principal


